
 

Dancing with Dementia…
Moving Minds are looking for participants to help
with an exciting research project which explores
dance as a metaphor for dementia.

We need the help of people who have been
affected by dementia – both those who have
received a dementia related diagnosis and those
who live and work alongside them.

Participants will be asked one question – ‘if
dementia was a dance, what kind of dance would
it be?’

All you need to participate is a little bit of time and
access to a smart phone so that you can record
and send your response (we will send some
guidelines on the best way to do this).

To take part please call/text Elaine on 07881
922343 or email movingminds@yorksj.ac.uk


